
 

PROCUREMENT SERVICES SECTION 

Surrey City Hall, 13450 – 104 Avenue, Surrey, B.C., V3T 1V8 

Tel: 604-590-7274 

E-Mail: purchasing@surrey.ca 

 

ADDENDUM #2 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS (RFQ) No. : 1220-040-2022-047 

TITLE: FIRE UNIFORM PROCUREMENT 

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE: July 11th, 2022 

CLOSING DATE: 
prefer to receive Quotations on or before 
July 25th, 2022 

 

INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS 

This Addendum is issued to provide additional information to the RFQ for the above-named 
project, to the extent referenced and shall become thereof. No consideration will be allowed for 
extras due to the Contractor not being familiar with this Addendum. This Addendum No. 2 contains 
one (1) page in total. 

 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS:  

Q.1. For the fire uniform procurement tender, can we group bid for certain items? Or do we 
have to include all items from all categories?  

A.1. Contractors can quote on individual items. Contractors do not have to quote for all items 
within a category. However, for some categories, such as Footwear, preference will be 
placed on vendors that can provide all items within the category. 

Q.2. Will you provide us with the badges or will we have to produce our own? 

A.2. Yes, if an item requires Crests for the item, then crests will be provided by Surrey Fire 
Services to the vendor. 

– END OF ADDENDUM – 

All Addenda will become part of the RFQ Documents.  
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